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Top Stories 

Holiday Greetings from RCTQ

RCTQ is grateful for the continuing partnerships and new projects that came in 2021
as we transitioned to the new normal ways of conducting work. Although confronted by
challenges like every other organization, the year provided the RCTQ team with unique
opportunities to be reflective and creative in achieving its targets, while finding avenues
to help improve teacher quality in the context of these challenges.

Thank you to all that we have worked with in 2021. We wish everyone happy holidays
as we take a much-needed break, and hope for a healthier and prosperous New Year
2022.

Making Impact: RCTQ’s highlights in 2021

Despite the challenges and uncertainties brought about by the pandemic, 2021 has

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3305
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been a year full of possibilities and opportunities for RCTQ. Revisit the highlights of
RCTQ’s work in 2021. Read More & Share
 

RCTQ’s work highlighted at PNU President’s
2nd university address, midterm report

Philippine Normal University (PNU) President Bert J. Tuga delivered his second State
of the University Address and Midterm Report, highlighting a list of his administration’s
accomplishments for the last two years which featured a number of RCTQ’s
achievements. Read More & Share
 

More Stories
RCTQ joins PNU in
presenting LiSQuP interim
report to DepEd

The Philippine Normal
University presented an
interim report on 17 December
2021 of its implementation of
the Linking Standards and
Quality Practice (LisQuP)
program, a partnership

between PNU and the Department of Education on providing DepEd teachers and
school leaders professional development programs through PhD, Master’s and
executive programs linked to  professional standards. Read More & Share

Enhanced TIP modules
rolled out in regions;
available now on DepEd’s
training portal

Newly-hired public school
teachers may now access the
hard copies of the RCTQ-
assisted Enhanced Teacher
Induction Program (TIP)
coursebooks which have been

distributed to all DepEd regional offices. The materials have also been uploaded to the
DepEd’s Professional Development Learning Management System and are accessible
to those who have DepEd email accounts and National Educators Academy of the
Philippines-issued SIM cards beginning this month.  Read More & Share

 
RCTQ Director discusses
teacher quality, teacher
education institutions at
PEAC education confab 

RCTQ Director Dr. Gina
Gonong discussed discourses
and developments related to
teacher quality and teacher
education institutions (TEIs) as
one of the conference session

speakers at the 2021 Philippine Education (PhilEd) Conference on 2 December 2021
organized by the Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC). Read More &
Share

 

Did you miss the previous editions of RCTQ Updates? Access them here.

Send feedback or queries to communications@rctq.ph.

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3311
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3297
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3290
https://training.deped.gov.ph/
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3301
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3308
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The Philippine National Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) is a partnership
between the Philippine Normal University and the University of New England Australia-
SiMERR National Research Centre, and is supported by the Australian Government.

http://www.pnu.edu.ph/
http://www.une.edu.au/
https://simerr.une.edu.au/
https://philippines.embassy.gov.au/mnla/home.html



